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Dear Mr. McCracken,

Pursuant to the New York State Freedom of Information Law, Article 6 of the Public Officer’s Law,
kindly provide the following information:

1. A copy of any list(s) of contractors and subcontractors who performed/are contracted to

perform work on ECWA’s “Refurbishing of Storage Tanks at Towns of Eden and Newstead for

ECWA” project; PRC# 2024013957.

2. A copy of completed CCA-2 forms, and all attachments/exhibits thereto, for each

subcontractor who performed or is contracted to perform work on the above referenced

project.

To the extent possible, please deliver the requested records in electronic format to my e-mail
address.  If for any reason a portion of my request is denied, please inform me of the reasons for the
denial in writing and provide the name and address of the person or body to whom an appeal should
be directed.

We appreciate your anticipated cooperation in honoring this request and look forward to hearing
from you within the time limitations set forth in the statute.  Should you have any questions or
concerns regarding this request, please contact me directly.  Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Joseph L. Guza, Esq., CSI, CDT
Inside Counsel
IUPAT District Council 4
585 Aero Drive
Cheektowaga, NY 14225
Mobile: (716) 458-5844
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